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To the Research Director
Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention
 Committee.
 
I wish to express my deep concern and record that I strongly oppose the abortion bill that
 is before parliament. ( Put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne).
 I believe this bill, if passed, would remove all protections for women and unborn babies
 who need someone to have a voice for them. It is clearly a dangerous bill which would
 have far reaching negative results in society.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Elaine Lind
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